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Question 

 

“Will the Minister provide the aggregate amount spent on remuneration of Consultants in relation to the 

new Hospital project since 2012?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The Government of Jersey does not retain the depth of skills and capacity to deliver a large-scale project 

such as Our Hospital on a permanent basis. Indeed, would not be practical given the very small number of 

projects we deliver on such a scale. This means that under normal circumstances, professional services 

support would be required to deliver large-scale projects.  

 

Previous Hospital schemes (2011 – 2018), spent approximately £25m on outside agencies.  

 

The Our Hospital project, from inception in 2019, to current day, has spent approximately £43.5m related 

to design, professional fees and consultants.  

 

This includes the following services:  

• Health Planner and Clinical Design Team 

• Project Management Office 

• Cost Management Consultants 

• Design Quality Assurance and NEC Supervisor 

• Property and Planning Fees Consultants 

• Design and Construction team fees 

• Pre-Construction Services Agreement costs 

 


